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NEWS & VIEWS

The Center for Systematic Entomology plans to publish four Newsletters each year but some information printed in Insecta Mundi which coocerns changes primarilv in Oil! journal

as amatter of record, or other items not pertaining to the Center for Systematic Entomology, appear in this column.

are now "on time" if a few months late.

Future Plans, other than to continue the journal
with the ever present thrust toward publication of arti­
cles within 6 months of the date of acce tance we will

annuall~. This ;ear l s record of the 320 ;a;es, is marred
only bithe del yuntil the end of the }'L Even so, Vle

Dr. Ross H. Arnett, Jr. agreed in mid 1996 to

Search for new editor continued and was success-

will replace him (se~ belo~).

This journal ~s NOT umqu~ in the history ?f

, , u
da, Gainesville, FL 32611.

The "Catch." If you expect all ofthis for $35.00 per
year, we have to get more than the 52 library memDer-

not be a Ie to put an issue down because you will want
to read every word, and then still not put it down

epartments in the United States that are not members?
Help us get "mor@manb@rs for more pages!"

ships we now have. This is yeat, except IllOle than 50%
of these are forei n. Where are the 25 entomolo

Dr. lohn M. Kingsolver, Florida State Coll~ction

ture, adVIsor, and peer reVIewer.
D~ Thoma~ J Walker, I Iniversity of Florida, advi-

cu ture, a VIsor, an peer reVIewer.
Dr Gary Steck, Florida Department of Agricul

of ArthroI;>ods, Associate editor! and peer reviewer.

or do a crossword puzzle about fireflies; poetry:
" II

ire ies, a~ on and on. '
This takes us back to when entomology was fun,

Read about "Fireflies at risk," "Henry David
ThOIeau and the fireflies," "Notes from a firefly sadist,"

.or. Mich~el c. Thomas, Florida Department o.f

helping to produce our journal.

membershIp of the Center jor Systematzc Entomology, I
thanks these hoard members for the many bours spent

a VIsor, an peer reVIewer.
As current editor, and on behalf of the entire

Agriculture, retired, co-founder of Insecta Mundi, advi­
sor, and peel leviewer.

~ew Editorial Board: As now planned, subject. to

publishing, via page charges.
Goo(fluck Jim, you are recreating our science.

From t ese beginnings developed our major societies
and the history of entomology all before "vanity"

insect systematists, who, along with Dr. Opitz, will help
with the editing process in its new location in Kansas

WI remain on the e itorial board for'1997: Dr. Ross
H. Arnett, Jr.; Dr. John M. Kingsolver, and Dr.
Robert E. Woodruff. The new editor, Dr. Weston
«'pitz, has been asked to submit the names ot two more




